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On June 11, 2014 an Alert was issued describing those situations in which consumers 
who have Medicaid coverage through the NYSOH (the Marketplace) must have 
her/his case transitioned to WMS.   Since that Alert, one additional service category 
has been added.   Consumers who wish to enroll in an HIV SNP must also have their 
coverage transitioned to WMS. 
 
 
For further information regarding the process to transition these cases, please refer to 
the June 11, 2014 Alert. 
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